
 

 

 

 

El CAMINO REAL ACADEMY | FAMILY UPDATE – December 31, 2020 

Important Information 
Parent Resources 

The New Mexico Public Education Department has created a Family Resource Packet that covers a variety of topics.  They can be 
found on the ECRA website at: 

English version:  http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Family-Resource-Packet-Final.pdf  

Spanish Version:  http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Family-Resource-Packet-Espanol-Final.pdf  

We hope you find the information useful.  Please don’t hesitate to call the school if you have any questions. 

 

 
Important Dates in January 

 

High School Schedules 

K-12 Report Cards 
 

January 4: Classes resume 
January 7: HOWL Assemblies 

January 11: NWEA Testing begins 
January 18: Martin Luther King Jr. Day (no school) 
January 21: Explora: Teaching Science @ Home for 

Parents/Caregivers (virtual) 
 January 25-29: Great Kindness Challenge 

 

 

High school students will be receiving their second 
semester schedule in their email by Friday. 
 
Report Cards for semester one will be sent out 
early next week.  

 

 

If any family has a positive case of COVID-19, please contact Brenda Garcia or Jennifer Mercer at 505-314-2212 
as soon as possible.  Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe! 

 

We hope you are all having a wonderful break.  We are looking forward to seeing you again soon.  Here is to a great 

2021! 

 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Address: 

www.elcaminorealacademy.com 505-314-2212 3713 Isleta Blvd. SW 

Albuquerque, NM 87105 
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